
Rexam Pension Plan 
Trustee update

As we move forward into 
next year, the Pensions Department 

may write to some members for 
additional information, where data 

held appears to be inaccurate, 
incomplete or inconsistent. 

To secure your benefits accurately, 
please respond to their letter if 

you are contacted.

Continues overleaf

In January this year the Trustee wrote to members, advising 
that we would update you on the progress of our data 
cleansing projects, following the purchase of the insurance 
policy with Rothesay Life. 

The Trustee, the Pensions Department and their advisors 
are working closely together, and to date the project is on 
track, with key deliverables being met on time and in full. 

There is still a great deal to do in 2025 and 2026 and we 
will update you of further progress in due course.



Please continue to get in touch with 
the Pensions Department with any 
questions about your pension benefits.

If you have recently moved, or if 
your phone number or email has 
changed, please let the Pensions 
Department know.

pensions@ball.com

+44 (0)1732 835100

Rexam Pension Trustees Limited 
Weald Court  
101–103 Tonbridge Road 
Hildenborough, Tonbridge  
Kent, TN11 9BF

www.rexampensionplan.co.uk

Rexam Pension Trustees Limited
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